UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 17, 1979 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Adamson, Desiderio, J. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, Kovnat, MacPherson, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Schwartz,

Senescu, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Utton, Weidner, Winograd; Student Representative

Blackburn; Camp

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of August 27, 1979, were approved.

The following students were certified as having completed all requirements for graduation: Lynn Billings and Victor Ruybalid

Dean Desiderio reminded the faculty regarding the United Fund drive and the new 55-minute class hour. Also, he announced that the University of Kansas School of Law and the University of Akron Law Center are seeking new deans, and that the University of Texas has announced a new Health Science Program for which a director is needed.

7 55 min.

Occhialino announced that the faculty lounge will be the site of the meetings on alternate Mondays with faculty members from other departments. An exception to this scheduling is that Professor Schueler of the Philosophy Department will meet on October 1st, as the next regularly scheduled faculty meeting will be held on Monday, September 24.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec!y